
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

One Health Master Training Program for 2024 has started 

The “One Health Master Training Program,” which has been implemented by Fukuoka 

Prefecture since 2023, has commenced again this year as well. 

The “One Health Master Training Program” consists of a total of nine sessions, which include 

classroom lectures (on zoonosis and the creation of a society in which humans and animals 

can coexist) and hands-on experience (forest walks, field trips, etc.). 

Those who complete the program and are certified as masters will serve as lecturers at local 

study groups and engage in other activities to raise awareness of One Health. 

 

Since March 1, 2024, Fukuoka Prefecture has been 

implementing a program to introduce One Health masters as 

lecturers for study groups in communities, workplaces, 

schools, and other venues. 

▼Click here for more information. 

https://www.pref.fukuoka.lg.jp/contents/one-health-master.html 

 

【Fukuoka One Health Master Referral Project】 

 

〈What is One Health Master?〉 

This person is able to teach the basics of One Health (philosophy, history, current status) to 

practical examples of One Health initiatives, and is actively involved in promoting awareness 

of One Health. 

https://www.pref.fukuoka.lg.jp/contents/one-health-master.html

